
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
January 8, 2019 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
 
RE: Docket TC19-001 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC has attached for filing with the Commission the 
following amended pages from the Exchange and Network Services Tariff No. 1: 
 
 SECTION PAGE RELEASE 

 
2 14 4 
2 15 3 

 
This amended filing removes the [1] footnote on the bottom of Pages 14 and 15, changes the 
symbol from (C) to (I) in the column on Page 14 and the proposed effective date from February  4 
to February 1, 2019.  CenturyLink requests that the Commission approve this filing on less than 
30 days’ notice.  Customers were notified in advance of the upcoming rate increases. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (303) 992-5838 or at the email 
address provided below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marla Hazlett 
Tariff Analyst III 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Al Lubeck, CenturyLink 
 
SD 2018-014 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Marla Hazlett 
Regulatory Operations 

Marla.Hazlett@centurylink.com 
1025 Eldorado Blvd Interlocken 4000 

Broomfield, CO 80021-8254 
Voice: (303) 992-5838 
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